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July 2018
Dear Prospective Applicant,
May I first of all thank you for showing interest in this posts and I hope that after reading the material included, you wish to apply.

Tottington High School is situated in the north of Bury serving various townships. Please visit our main school website as well as read our latest Ofsted report to get ‘a feel’ for our school. 
Our school was built in the 1950’s and has had areas refurbished since then. In 2009 the school was set to embark on rebuild/refurbishment under the Building Schools for the Future initiative. Unfortunately, with the collapse of BSF our school, along with many in Bury, have been placed in a challenging position of maintaining what we have with whatever assistance our Local Authority has been able to assist us with up to this point. Therefore, the management of our Premises will be a very key aspect of the role, which will also include some aspects of line management of relevant support staff and managing relevant budgets. 
Our staff are very committed to ensuring the best quality education for our young people and I know that the successful applicant will see this is an excellent opportunity to gain experience in this permanent post.

The closing date for applications is noon on Monday 17th September and we hope to conduct interviews during this week too.

I hope after having read the information attached, that you feel Tottington High School is a school where you will want to work. Thank you for any consideration you have given to your possible application.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr. Brian Duffy

Headteacher
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